
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRIVITZ 

400 SOUTH AVENUE 

CRIVITZ, WISCONSIN  54114 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the qualified electors of the School District of Crivitz that the 

Budget Hearing will be held in the Board Room of the Crivitz Middle/High School, located at 400 

South Avenue, Crivitz, WI on Monday, the 25th day of August, 2025 at Six Fifteen in the evening.  

Detailed copies of the budget are available for inspection in the District Office at 400 South 

Avenue, Crivitz, WI  54114. 

 

BE IT NOTED that a majority of the School District of Crivitz Board of Education members may 

be present for the Budget Hearing and that this notice fulfills the requirement of public notice per 

Wisconsin Open Meeting laws.   

 

Dated this 13th day of August, 2025. 

 

Kris Heidewald 

District Clerk 

 


